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           DIRECTOR ON THE MOVE

HAP director Richard Matthews will be
traveling to Cambodia in late March to
help lay the foundation for a possible
Bible Training Center.  The need for such
a training center is vital, since most local
Cambodian pastors have little or no Bible
training.

Traveling with Dick will be Pat and Barb
Kinek from Syracuse, NY.  The Kinek’s
are interested in the work in Cambodia
and are possible future missionary
candidates.

       LOOKING DOWN THE ROAD

Plans are moving forward for HAP
president Tom Meade and wife Betty to
travel to Cambodia for 30 days in July.
The Meades will be working with KCEA
director Chhon Kong in drawing up a
plan for a K-3 Christian elementary
school.

Traveling with the Meades will be Lou
Ann Stropoli from Boston.  Lou Ann will
be teaching a course in music reading.
The Cambodians can play by ear, but
cannot read music.   Lou Ann will help to
correct that situation.  Also traveling with
the Meades will be Ed Butler from
Syracuse, NY.  Ed is an ESL instructor
for  the city of Syracuse and will use his
expertise in helping to plan future
curriculum.


